
September 5, 2019 

 

Oakland County Water Resources reports a precautionary boil water notice will be in effect September 

6, 2019. This notice is due to scheduled water main replacement and affects approximately 49 

residential connections. 

 

The affected properties are: 

 

120, 150, 180, 210, 240, 270, 300, 330, 350, 341, 325, 285, 265, 211, 191, 161 Lowell 

 

220, 278, 266, 254, 242, 230, 210, 205, 215, 225, 267, 285 Woodberry 

 

116, 148, 160 Chesterfield 

 

115 Hilltop 

 

201 Thru 376 Lakewood  

 

When we have updated information from Oakland County Water Resources, we will notify you via an e 

newsletter.  

 


